
 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 3/6/2024 
 

 

Monthly Meeting Next Week – Our March meeting 

is Tuesday, March 12 at 1:00 PM and 3:30 PM.  

The location is the UAW 863 Hall at 10708 

Reading Road.  

 

Interviews Ongoing – HR is currently conducting 

interviews and there are openings for outside 

applicants on the GE Careers website.   

 

Competent Fall Person – If you are interested in 

becoming a competent fall person, please contact 

Brother Jeff Snowden as soon as possible. 

 

In-Unit Shift Change – The 2024 in-unit shift 

change runs from March 18-29, although the 29th 

is a holiday.  Please get your forms in if you wish 

to make any moves.   


